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Address: 

61 - 83 Bakers Lane  

Kemps Creek  2178 

Postal Address: 

  PO Box 809  

  ST MARYS NSW 1790 

Phone: 8856 6200 

      Fax:  8856 6299  

E-mail  

  trinty@parra.catholic.edu.au 

News From Mrs Hey 

  

    All welcome from 5.30 - 7.30pm  

TONIGHT 
We are having a family picnic evening on the grounds of our 

beautiful school. This is an informal social gathering where 

families bring along a picnic rug and picnic dinner.                              

The Trinity community welcomes all families in 2018.                                                   

Dear Parents, 
 
The children have settled beautifully into the routines of 2018. Thank you to the parents who 
attended the Parent Information sessions last Monday. We hope you found this a useful way to 
connect with your child’s new teacher and find out about the year ahead. We had many parents 
attend the PBS4L session and have received positive feedback about the information presented 
and the procedures that have been implemented this year. 
 
These are our school goals for this year. 
Overarching goal: For students to demonstrate a growth mindset through communicating what 
they know and their next steps based on timely and descriptive feedback. 
 
Religion - Students to communicate deep understanding of Jesus’ mission through Scripture and 
its application to our daily life. 
 
Literacy - Students will improve their vocabulary and understanding of how words work,                       
demonstrating this through their writing, comprehension and speaking. 
 
Numeracy - Students will use efficient reasoning strategies to solve challenging problems with a 
focus on Multiplication, Division and Fractions/Decimals. 
 
These goals have been developed using assessment and data from 2017 and form the basis of 
much of the staff professional learning this year. 
 
We have several events organised for Catholic Schools Week 
next week. More information later in the Transmitter.  
 
We hope to see many of you at the Family Picnic evening 
tonight. Bring along a picnic blanket and picnic dinner and 
enjoy the company of others in the Trinity community. 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Cathy Hey 
Principal 



The Creative Fringe - By Jessica Melville  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Creative Fringe at Penrith are doing a community challenge to make plastic sleeping bags for the  homeless. It takes 700 plastic bags to 
make one sleeping mat. 

So we need your help by collecting plastic shopping bags! We will be turning the plastic bags into 

PLARN (plastic yarn).  

Then the PLARN will be crocheted into the sleeping mats. The mats will then be given to Mama Lana’s community foundation to give to the 
homeless. This is a great way to reuse our plastic shopping bags.  

Please drop in your plastic bags to the front office.  

Skoolbag App 

 

Please ensure  

you have  

downloaded  

the skoolbag  

app as this is one of the primary 
sources of communication we use.  

Lost Property 

The lost property bin is overflowing with 
items of clothing that have no name. Please 
check that every item of clothing is clearly 
labeled so that they can be returned if lost. 

Anniversary Committee and 

Mamre Meeting 

The Anniversary Committee will meet at 
6.15pm and the Mamre meeting will be at 
7pm. We welcome all parents to either or 
both of these meetings. If you have an item 
for the agenda at the Mamre meeting, 
please email it to the office by Monday 
morning. We look forward to seeing many of 
you there. 

Bunnings BBQ 

We are still looking for a co-ordinator for the 
Bunnings BBQ on April 8th. We have several 
people who have offered to help on the day 
but are still in need of someone (or a small 
group) to co-ordinate the event. Please                           
contact the office if this is something you can 
help with. 



Sacred Space 
 In Years 4, 5 and 6 we have been talking about the 

Ten Commandments  

and contrasting them to the fulfilment of the law 

that we have in Jesus. In the law of love that Jesus 
taught us, we are taken past merely conforming to 

rules, to really living our lives with love – for God, 
the centre of our lives, and for each other. 

Think about: 

How close to loving God with your whole heart and 

soul are you? Is God the centre of your life? 

In Years 4, 5 and 6 we have been talking about the 

Ten Commandments  

and contrasting them to the fulfilment of the law 

that we have in Jesus. In the law of love that Jesus 
taught us, we are taken past merely conforming to 

rules, to really living our lives with love – for God, 

the centre of our lives, and for each other. 

Think about: 

How close to loving God with your whole heart and 
soul are you? Is God the centre of your life? 

Don't forget this Saturday evening 

(3rd March) after 6pm Vigil Mass 

is our Parish 'FAMILY MOVIE 

NIGHT'. We are showing 'God is 

With Us', come along for a                         

fun- filled night for all! 

At Holy Spirit Parish, 





What’s happening at Trinity 

2018 Dates   
TONIGHT 5.30pm - 7.30pm Family Picnic and Social Evening 

Thursday 8th March 9.00am - 12.00pm New Enrolments Open Day 

Monday 12th March School Photos 

Thursday 15th March Cross Country 

Friday 16th March 
St Patrick’s Mufti Day - Wear green and bring in a gold coin, which will be 

donated to Caritas as part of our Project Compassion fundraiser. 

Monday 19th March 7.00pm 2019 Enrolment Information Evening 

Turtle Fundraiser 
The first of the collection dates for cans  
and plastic bottles is Friday 9th March.  
Please bring along any you have been  
collecting and these will be taken to the 
 recycling station. We will keep you  
informed of the amount raised and donated. 

Evacuation Drill  

On Tuesday we had our first evacuation drill for the year. It is pleasing to report that our procedures 
worked and that we were able to evacuate the entire school population to the Emmaus oval within 5 
minutes.  



Attendance  
 Our attendance data for 
this week is sitting at 87%, 
which is 3% below our    
target. Of those who have 
been away, we have 55% 
who have unexplained                
absences. Please                                
remember that it is a     
mandatory requirement 
that you provide a reason 
for every absence. This 
can easily be done 
through skoolbag or by 
writing a note to the 

Anniversary Celebrations 

Some of the events planned for our upcoming anniversary celebrations include a photo montage, the                  
creation of a mural, a time capsule, a fun day with Motiv8, the creation of a new prayer garden with spe-
cial pavers, an art exhibition as well as several other events. There will be a special Mass on Wednesday 
23rd May, which will be led by Bishop Vincent. Please keep this day free. 

Have you checked out 
our new website?  

http://www.trinitykempscreek.catholic.edu.au/ 

Can you help us by                 
covering our  Library 

books? 
Please let the Library or 

Office know 

http://www.trinitykempscreek.catholic.edu.au/


PBS4L 

Our Focus for the Fortnight 
 

Following Instructions 
 

K- 2 

The steps for listening are: 

• Look at the person talking 

Wait quietly while the person is talking 

 

The steps to show you were listening and will follow the 

instruction are: 

• Looking at the person talking 

• Saying ok 

Doing the right thing right away 

 

3 - 6 

 

The steps for listening are: 

• Look at the person who is talking and remain quiet. 

• Wait until the person is finished talking before you 

speak. 

• Show that you heard by nodding your head, saying 

“Okay,” etc. 

  

The steps to show you were listening and will follow the 

instruction are: 

• Look at the person. 

• Say (or think) “Okay”. 

• Do what you’ve been asked right away. 

Check back. • Elicit student-general 

Andrew 5 

Isaac 5 

Bolos 6 

Brody 7 

Jayden 7 

Chanel 7 

Ava 7 

Domenic 8 

Eva 8 

Andrew 8 

Novana 8 

Joseph 8 

Charlee 8 

Bryce 9 

Summer 10 

Thomas 11 

Ayden 11 

Callum 11 

Bradley 11 

Alley 11 

Kizito 12 

Darren 12 



Zone Swimming 
On Tuesday 20th February 24 students attended the Nepean Zone swimming carnival at Glenbrook pool. The aim of the day 
was to have fun, display good sportsmanship and do your personal best. The students did Trinity proud by being safe and     
respectful the entire day, cheering each other on by the edge of the pool and from the hill. The words of encouragement       
before a race and the positive comments after each swimmer finished was amazing to hear.  
 
Ryan and Lara made it through to the Diocesen carnival on Friday 23rd February with Ryan competing in the senior boys 50 
metre breaststroke and 50 m butterfly and Lara competing in the senior girls 50 meter breaststroke.  
 
Thank you to Debbie Issa, Maria Damasi, Nicole Partridge and Lucy Coleman for taking turns being a time keeper throughout 
the day and thank you to all the parents that attended on the day to support our students. 
 
Well done for doing Trinity proud! 

2019 Enrolments open on Thursday 8th 
March. Please invite your friends and any new 
families to attend our Open Day and join our 
Trinity community.  



LARC NEWS 
Summer Reading Challenge 

Congratulations to the following students who successfully completed the ‘Executive Director’s Summer Reading 
Challenge’ - Alexa Player, Sienna Player, Thomas Koen and Kobe Antonowicz. These students will be presented 
with their certificate during Week 7 assembly. 
 

2018 LARC Monitors 

Congratulations to the following Year 5 students who have been selected to be 2018 LARC Monitors. They will be 
presented with their badges during Week 7 assembly. 

 

Isaiah 

Kimberly 

Jessica 

Shelby 

Ilijia 

Michaela  
Anna  
Mia  
Sean  

Ayden  
Tegan  

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

If your child is in Year 2-6 and is interested in taking part in the Premier’s Reading Challenge and you have not                    
returned the purple note, please see Mrs Micallef in the LARC. Students will be receiving their login details shortly. 

Makerspace 
We have a very busy start to the year in our Makerspace! So far this term, students have been 
coding with Spheros, making cardboard creatures, making 3D bubble wands using Tinkercad and 
the 3D printer, using Littlebits and Lego challenges. 

 

Check out these Cardboard Creatures! 

 
 

Beau used Littlebits to give his cardboard creature ‘light up’ eyes! 

 



Makerspace continued 
These children used Tinkercad to design their bubble wands and printed their design using the 3D printer! And they 

all worked!! 

 
 

 
 
 

Having fun with the Spheros… 

 
 

 
 

Littlebits fun! 

 

 













Contact Us 
 

Phone Number: 02 9670 1522 
 
 

Address:  
21A, Mandalong Close, Orchard 
Hills, NSW 2748 
 
 

Operating Hours:  
Mondays to Fridays  7:00am to 
6:00pm 
 
 

Email:  
director@oldmacdonaldschildcare.com.au 
 

 

Website:  
www.oldmacdonaldschildcare.com.au 

http://oldmacdonaldschildcare.com.au/

